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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 11:52 AM
To: 'Cunningham, Denise'
Cc: 'Carl J. Michelsen'; 'GrafCon'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Approval for Utility Installation at State Street, Fremont CA (RO3176)

Denise, and all, 
I am sorry for my delay in responding to your emails and phone messages.  Between the holidays, and other 
sites that need IMMEDIATE attention I have not been able to respond as quickly as I or you would like.  
Regardless, I have reviewed the recently submitted Trench Dam & Trench Plug Plan (page C1.5 of the 
development plan set) that was approved by the City of Fremont on October 31, 2016.  Based on the approved 
plan I believe that approval to proceed with the installation of the utilities is appropriate.  This approval is 
intended to include site grading in the vicinity of Buildings 7 through 12; however, does not include construction 
of Buildings 7 through 12.  Grading in other areas of the site, including Buildings 1 to 6, and A & B are not 
included in this approval.  As you likely know, I will need to confer with Dilan on several aspects.  She has not 
been available for the past several weeks and is out of the office until next week. 
 
Please let me know who at the City of Fremont this notification should be additionally be sent to. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


